
August 15, 1997

CIRCULAR LETTER TO ALL MEMBER COMPANIES

 

Re: Blanket Property Limit Endorsement and
Property Coverage Enhancement Endorsement
Homeowners Enhancement Policy Program

By Circular Letter to All Member Companies dated June 4, 1997, this Bureau 
announced the approval of the Blanket Property Limit Endorsement HE-40 (5-97) 
and the Property Coverage Enhancement Endorsement HE-45 (5-97) for optional 
use in North Carolina with the Homeowners Enhancement Policy Program (HE-7). 

It was brought to our attention that the rate page for the Blanket Property 
Limit Endorsement was omitted from the original filing submitted to the North 
Carolina Department of Insurance. The rate page has now been filed and 
incorporated into the original filing effective May 28, 1997. The rate page, a 
copy of which is attached, sets forth the rating calculation which is designed 
to track the rating for the Blanket Property Limit Endorsement in the 
Homeowners Policy Program.

Please see to it that all interested company personnel are informed of these 
changes. We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused.

 

Very truly yours,

 

F. Timothy Lucas

Personal Lines Supervisor

 

FTL:dp

Enclosure

P-97-13 


